
 
 

284 South Avenue 
Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 
(845) 452-2000 
www.CentralHudson.com 

 
     July 8, 2015 
 

 
Public Service Commission 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, New York 12223-1350 
 
 

Re: Cases 14-E-0151 and 14-E-0422 – Order Raising Net Metering Minimum Caps, Requiring Tariff Revisions, 
Making Other Findings, and Establishing Further Procedures 

 
Dear Commissioners: 
 
 The supplement set forth below is filed by Central Hudson Gas & Electric Corporation (“Central Hudson” 
or “the Company”) on July 8, 2015 to become effective on August 7, 2015. Short notice is requested for this filing to 
become effective on less than thirty days’ notice on July 20, 2015, the proposed effective date of this filing. 
 

P.S.C. No. 15 – Electricity 
 

Supplement No. 77 
  
 
 The purpose of this filing is to respond to Staff’s request for additional time to allow Staff the opportunity 
to further review the filing presently before the Commission under this case number. On June 29, 2015, Central 
Hudson submitted a tariff filing to replace monetary crediting with volumetric crediting at remote net metered sites 
where non-demand rates are in effect for those prospective customers not grandfathered into monetary crediting 
under the Transition plan approved in the Public Service Commission’s order issued and effective April 17, 2015. It 
is proposed by this filing that the original filing effective date of July 20, 2015 be postponed to August 20, 2015. 
  

The Company also requests a waiver of newspaper publication requirements of Public Service Law §66(12) 
(b) for this filing. 
 
 Questions related to this filing should be directed to Jay Tompkins at (845) 486-5203 or 
jtompkins@cenhud.com. 
 
 

Yours very truly, 
 
 
 
         Michael L. Mosher 
           Vice President - Regulatory Affairs 
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